		The Sons In Retirement Foundation, Inc.
An Open Letter and Thank You to all Sirs
 
Dear Fellow Sir,
 
A few months ago, I wrote to you with an update on the condition of The Sons In Retirement Foundation, Inc. and an appeal for support of SIRF.
 
I am happy to report that the Foundation has received over $6300 in donations from both Branches and Individual Sirs.
 
The Foundation has issued one grant for relief to a local youth organization, at the behest of Branch 171, the organization having lost possessions in a structure fire. We have also continued our support of all Branches by providing ongoing Zoom Licenses available to every Branch.
 
Our Purpose and Goal continue to be supporting the needs of SIR Branches, their members, and support of other organizations local to SIR Branches that make a meaningful contribution to their communities. We are continuing to seek donations so as to be prepared for future needs.
 
I wish to personally thank all of you who have sent in donations in support of SIRF. And I encourage all Sir Members to continue your support of the Foundation. All donations no matter how small, will go a long way to making our efforts meaningful to SIR and SIR communities.
 
Anyone wishing to share his particular expertise by joining the Foundation team, please send me an e-mail letting me know how you might help with our fundraising and grant application process.
 
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well and enjoying life to its fullest.
 
Again, thank you for your continued support. A donation form can be downloaded using the button below:






				Download a copy of the Donation Form












		I will be happy to answer any questions or address any comments you may have, just send them to jwalton2176@gmail.com .
 
Sincerely,
Jim Walton, PBS 152
Foundation President
 
The Sons In Retirement Foundation, Inc is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. Your contribution is tax-deductible within the limits prescribed by California law.






